
Newsletter

Important dates and notices
Challenge 7

Well done to all our children and staff for achieving their ‘Challenge 7.’ 

Thank you Mrs Shaw for leading our staff and children in school. For most classes it 

finished yesterday, for some it has today. Thank you to our Parent Governor Mr 

Heald, who came in throughout the week to support classes. He set our school 

community the ‘Challenge 7’ goal in order to support Mr Breslin and with the support 

from our parents has managed to exceed the £3000 mark. Well done everyone! 

This epitomises St Joseph’s loving, community spirit. 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/help-mr-b-fight-
leukemia?utm_term=XbjjxdZJ7

Please follow each class Twitter if you haven’t already.

Always Award

We have started the Always Award, so please help your child to achieve it by 

reminding them to wear their full uniform, (remembering ties for some Junior children) 

bring their planners in every day, have their planners signed when they have read, 

(whether a book or online) hand homework in when it is set and come to school on 

time each day.

Twitter

I have been receiving quite a few follower requests on my headteacher Twitter 

account. If you are a family member and would like to follow me on Twitter please let 

the school know who you are via email and then I will recognise you and accept. 

Some grandparents may have a different surname and no profile photo, therefore I 

am not sure who you are. Thank you for this. Safeguarding our children is important.

Year 5 Swimming 

Year 5 children will begin their Swimming lessons again next Wednesday.

Update on Mr Breslin 

Mr Breslin’s treatment continues to go well and his blood results look promising. He 

has nearly completed his first round of chemotherapy and his second round will begin 

immediately after that. He has not needed any further blood transfusion and his blood 

is more stable. Having said that, he is feeling the side effects and missing school and 

normality terribly. We will continue to prayer for him as it must be very difficult for him.

Rewards & Celebrations
This Week’s Superstars 

A very big well done to the following children who have earned the 

most team points for their class this week. 

Infants                                               Juniors 

Year 1 – Michalina Grabowska          Year 4 – Archer Wilson

Year 2 – Jessica Conn                     Year 5 – Amber Doherty

Year 3 – Brendan Peat                   Year 6 – Rhianna Bowen

Winning team is Purple Parrots

Always Award Winner 

The class with the most children achieving their

always award is our Year 5. Well done children! 

Class with the nearest 100% Attendance

This week are both Years 3 and 5 with 100%

SUPERCLASS – this week is Year 1

KS1 Handwriter of the week – Raven McIntyre

KS2 Handwriter of the week – Niamh Massey

Happy St George’s Day! 

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Please vote for our school to win a Canopy Shelter.
See our website for further details!
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